
Please join the Black Frog
Robotics Team 6134 as we

collect mittens for those in
need. Please bring NEW

GLOVES OR MITTENS to

The Light the Lights event

on November 17th from 6-9pm

at Twelve Mile Crossing at Fountain Walk!

Help us warm hearts, two hands at a time!
Mittens are distributed to kids and adults in need in Detroit,

Highland Park and Hamtramck. For more information, please go
to MittensForDetroit.org.

Monetary donations will also be gratefully accepted. All
donated funds will be used to purchase mittens and gloves

through MFD partners. Donations are tax-deductible.


